22" November, 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

The choir will be singing at the Christmas Tree Festival at St Andrews Church on Saturday 30"
November, which will give them another exciting opportunity to perform in front of a large audience.

We will be singing at 11.30am and so will need the children to be there at least 15 minutes beforehand
for a warm up and to arrange where they will be standing. Please could all parents ensure that they stay
for the duration of the singing, as there will only be a few members of school staff present on the day.

Could you please indicate below whether your child will be able to attend, and return this slip by Tuesday
26" November.

Many thanks in advance.

I eas

Hannah Freeman
Music Coordinator

Christmas Tree Festival — Saturday 30" November at St Andrews Church

My child will/will not be attending the Christmas
Tree Festival on Saturday 30" November at 11.30am. | understand that | will be required to stay at St
Andrewschurch for the duration of the singing.

Signed :
Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher) W' o
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